
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

July 30, 2024 

 

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

 

This is to certify that Ammara Sharifi (Date of Birth : 15th September, 2020) 

has been a bonafide student of Little Bo-Peep from July 2022 to April 2024. 

Ammara has successfully completed the Playgroup and Nursery 

programmes with us. 

 

We at Little Bo-Peep take this opportunity to wish Ammara every success, 

and every happiness in the years to come. 

 

 

 

            Shweta Fadia 

                    (Principal) 

 

                                                                                      

 


